
December	19,	2016	
	

	

PSAC	Members	at	the	University	of	Saskatchewan	
Collective	Bargaining	Update:		

No	response	from	the	University	on	Monetary	Issues	
	
Your	bargaining	team	met	with	the	employer	this	past	week	and	had	a	frustrating	time.			
	
After	tabling	our	monetary	proposals	back	in	November,	we	were	expecting	to	get	a	
counter	proposal	from	the	employer.		Instead,	we	were	told	that	they	still	weren’t	ready	
to	table	anything	for	us.			
	
We	had	some	discussion	about	leaves	and	other	issues,	but	we	were	left	with	nothing	to	
work	with	on	wages,	benefits	or	other	financial	issues.		We	will	be	back	at	the	table	
again	in	early	February	and	expect	to	get	a	full	response	from	the	employer	on	our	
monetary	proposals	at	that	time.			
	
We	will	need	your	support	through	this	process.		Please	stay	informed	and	contact	your	
bargaining	team	if	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns.		Our	Local’s	email	is	
usask.age@gmail.com	
		
Your	bargaining	team:	
Seth	Dueck		
Ali	Kiani	
Laura	Larsen	
Aasa	Marshall		
Isaac	Pratt	
Seth	Sazant,	PSAC	negotiator	


